
Repairs to Arcadia Gas Storage’s compressor referenced in the October 17, 2022 notice set forth below 
have been completed with no interruption of service. 
 
Notice Dated: October 17, 2022 
 
 
As a result of a mechanical failure of a compressor, Arcadia Gas Storage, LLC (“AGS”) will be performing 
work at the AGS facility on Gas Days October 17, 2022 – October 21, 2022. We anticipate that AGS will 
experience a degradation of approximately 70,000 Dth per day in injection capability. Accordingly 
injection nominations may be reduced or not confirmed during this time. Due to scheduling conflicts or 
unforeseen delays, the dates set forth above are subject to change. Any changes will be posted at the 
earliest known date. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact: 
 
Cory Crofton 
Director of Asset Optimization 
281-451-2188 
Cory.Crofton@hartreegs.com 
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